
 

 
To register, go to http://www.myquickreg.com 

  
First time users will be asked to fill out online registration information first 

so that you may then register for this and other CESA #2 workshops. 
  

Only registrations made through www.myquickreg will be accepted! 
  

Each person attending must register. 
  
  

You are not registered unless you receive an  
email confirmation from myquickreg.com 

 
 
 

Workshop Information 
 

 WHEN:  Tuesday, February 14, 2012 
   9-3:00 (8:30-registration) 
 
 COST:  No Charge but everyone must register 
   
 Registration Tuesday, February 7th or until workshop is full 
 Deadline: Register Early!   Space is limited!!! 
 

 
 

If special accommodations are required,  
Paid registration must be made by January 24th 

 
 

Held at: 
CESA #2 

1221 Innovation Drive, Room 105 
Whitewater, WI 53190 

262-473-1473-main number 
 

 
 

Effective IEPs 
For Real People 

CESA #2 Responsive Instructional 
Services Presents... 

Tuesday, February 14, 2012 



 

End the Frustration!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
AGENDA 

 
8:30-9:00 Registration 
 
9:00-11:30 IEP Basics: How to energize the process to  
  create a functional IEP document 
 
11:30-12:30 Lunch 
 
 
 

12:30-3:00  
Roundtable Discussions 

• Parent involvement in IEP process 
• Post Secondary Transitions 

• Common Core State Standards 
• Response to Instruction 

• Specific Learning Disability rule 
  

 

Facilitated by CESA #2 Consultants 
 
 
Who Should Attend:  Special Educators, parents, administrators, 
guidance counselors, transition coordinators, related service providers 
(NOTE: stipends may be available for parents to attend.  Contact Deb Hall 
for more information: dhall@cesa2.k12.wi.us or 608-215-0401) 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For workshop content questions 
Contact Tracy Elger at telger@cesa2.k12.wi.us or 262-473-1443 
 
For registration questions 
Contact Sharon Anderson at sanders7@cesa2.k12.wi.us 
 
 
 

Give Them a Chance To Be All They Can Be!!! 

Register Early...Space in Limited! 
 

First Come, First Served! 
 

No Walk-Ins Allowed! 


